
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 11th May 
3pm outside IGA Supermarket 

 
We are asking families to please donate something sweet to help 

raise money for upgrading the school kitchen garden. 
 

Please use the paper plate provided and return to school on Friday 
11th at school drop off to the school library.  Please label your 

donation with the ingredients, the date made and cover with glad 
wrap. 

 
Cakes will be sold by our school leaders outside Bicheno IGA 

Supermarket from 3pm until sold out. 
 

Thank you for your help! 
 
 

Mothers Day 
Cake Stall 


